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  Sat. Oct 26      9-10am Confessions   
         4  -4:45pm Exposition of the Blessed 
      Sacrament  & Confessions 
     5:00pm   Stephen Bozik 
     (John & Veronica Douglas) 
  Sun. Oct 27           9:30am   Mark Simmonds 
     (Carolyn Botari) 
           11:00am    Missa Pro Populo 
  Mon. Oct 28    9:30am    Cecil Shannon 
     (Racz Family)  

      7-8pm Holy Hour & Confessions  
     Cancelled 
  Tues. Oct 29    9:30am   Mass Cancelled 
  Wed. Oct 30   9:30am   Mass Cancelled 
  Thurs. Oct 31   9:30am   Intentions of Jack & Dorothy 
     Walters 
     (Teresa Walters) 
          Robert Vaillancourt 
     (Pat Vaillancourt) 
  Fri. Nov 1        Solemnity of All Saints 
    9:30am   Luciano Armenti 
     (Ferrara/Haynes Families) 
    7:00pm Missa Pro Populo 
  Sat. Nov 2        Commemoration of All the  
     Faithful Departed 
     9-20am Confessions 
     9:30am Souls in Purgatory 
         4  -4:45pm Exposition of the Blessed 
      Sacrament  & Confessions 
     5:00pm   Missa Pro Populo 
  Sun. Nov 3     9:30am   Nicola Colangelo 
     (Rosa Colangelo & Family) 
           Lastovic & Rozic Families 
     (Rosemary & Steve Lastovic) 
   11:00am   Wally & Sophie Paterak 
     (Christine Meyo & Family) 
           Martin, Maria & Ivan Plesko 
     (Frank & Ivanka Plesko) 

Reconciliation from 9-9:20am before all weekday Masses.  
 
 

 
    
  Church history study  in our parish hall at 7pm each Tuesday 
  evening.  All are welcome to attend.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nov 30/Dec 1– offertory boxes in hall  
 
 
 
 
 
 
   Altar server registration forms were handed out to students 
   last week.  If your child is interested, please fill out the form as 
   soon as possible and return it to the school or church or phone 
   the office for more information. 
 
 
 
 
 Retrouvaille:  A Lifeline for marriages. Is Catholic in origin and 
  orientation but is open to all married couples regardless of  
  religious background.  Information pamphlets can be found at  
  the back of the church.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

This Sunday’s Gospel contrasts two different religious attitudes. 
First, the self-righteous Pharisee. Here is a man who seems to 
impeccably follow the law. In some terms, he is the model citizen! 
Honest, fiscally generous, and faithful to his marriage vows. But 
something else lurks in his heart: pride. “O God, I thank you that I 
am not like the rest of humanity … or even like this tax collector.” 
For the Pharisee, no fault can be admitted. The only way to stay 

on top is to preserve one’s image 
— even to God, it seems! — and 
point out the flaws of others from 
the pedestal. In the back of the 
temple, hidden and bowed down, 
is the tax collector. “O God, be 
merciful to me a sinner.” This 
man’s prayer is one of supplication 
and petition. He isn’t afraid to ex-

press his sinfulness and misery. This, Jesus says, is the one who 
“went home justified.” How many times have we heard the mis-
sion of Jesus to seek and save the lost? Jesus is the one who 
dines with sinners and invites every heart to repentance. But how 
can we return to him if we don’t know we’ve left? How can we 
receive God’s grace when we’re adamant we don’t need it? We 
all have within us both the Pharisee and the tax collector. We 
want to be sure of ourselves and to be admired in the eyes of 
others. Yet we also know that we are not always what we wish to 
present to others. We can be preoccupied with our self-image 
and feel anxious about our flaws being exposed. Because we do 
have flaws, after all. We are the sinner in need of mercy. This 
Sunday, will we humble ourselves enough to ask for it. 

Pope’s Prayer Intention Month of November:  That a spirit of 
dialogue, encounter and reconciliation emerge in the Near East, 
where diverse religious communities share their lives together.  

 
All Saints Day—Reflection:  Throughout the Church's history, 
we have honoured saints to remind us what is possible for a per-
son who loves God. The saints have stories as varied as our own. 
We have bishops, martyrs, teachers, doctors, former thieves and 
prostitutes, politicians and kings, soldiers and pacifists, single 
mothers, desert hermits, the list goes on! On this Solemnity of All 
Saints, we remember this garden of holiness, rich with diverse 
flowerings of a holy life. When you look at the life of your favourite 
saint, ask yourself, "How can I imitate this person? What is possi-
ble for me when I love God?  Masses will be celebrated on No-

vemeber 1st at 9:30am & 7pm. 

All Souls’ Day- Commemoration of all the Faithful Departed  
November 2

nd
, 2019: Everyone is invited to write the names of 

deceased loved ones on the special envelopes (if you wish to 
make a donation)  available at the back of the church. Place the 
envelopes in the offertory over the next few weeks or bring to the 
parish office.  The names will be written in a Book of Remem-
brance which will be on display as a reminder to pray for those 
who have passed before us and left an impact on our lives. 
Please print the  names clearly.  If making a donation,  in-
clude your name and offertory number.  Mass will be cele-
brated on Saturday, November 2nd at 9:30am.  

 
Offertory  October 19th & 20th, 2019 

    65 Envelopes   $1, 790.00 
    Loose Collection  $    108.50  
    Total Offertory   $1, 898.50 
    World Mission Sunday  $    743.85 
    Maintenance   $    125.00 

 
 
The Knights of Columbus Council 1394 will be hosting an all 
you can eat Breakfast on every Sunday this November from 9 AM
-12 PM in their council hall at 235 Church St., St. Catharines. 
Adults eat for $10.00  Children 12 and under eat for $6.00. 

 

 
Cathedral Appeal:  In 1995 the Most Rev. Thomas B. Fulton 
wrote: "From the day of its founding, one hundred and fifty years 
ago, the Parish of St. Catherine of Alexandria was destined to 
become one of the premier parishes in Ontario. Not only was it 
one of the original parishes established in the Niagara Peninsula, 
but from the outset it assumed a position of prominence in the 
wider community of Upper Canada. This auspicious position was 
given further recognition when the parish church was chosen as 
the Cathedral of the new Diocese of St. Catharines at the time of 
its creation in 1958." As we now prepare for the 175th Anniver-
sary of our Cathedral, we invite you to play a part of history with 
our renovation and rejuvenation project, now at 47% of our $1.2 
million goal. Visit www.saintcd.com/appeal or pick up a brochure 
in your church.  Our own parish to date has donated $5350.  

 
 
 
 
 
Question: 

What’s the story behind the Advent wreath? 

Answer: 

Each season in the liturgical calendar comes with its own local 
and regional rituals. During the Advent season, wreathes adorn 
church sanctuaries and family dining room tables. You may have 
said Advent wreath prayers in childhood or taken a turn lighting 
the candles. The Advent wreath is full of symbolism about Christ 
and his coming at Christmas. The wreath is made of evergreen 
boughs, reminding us that the life of grace doesn’t falter with the 
changing seasons. It always remains fresh and new. Similarly, a 
circular wreath reminds us of the eternal, never-ending nature of 
God’s love. 

Candles remind us that Christ is the light of the world, the One 
who “shines in the darkness, and the darkness has not overcome 
it.” We use four candles to represent each week of Advent. Tradi-
tionally they come in the liturgical colors of the season. Purple 
has historically represented penance and sacrifice. We see the 
same color for the season of Lent. On the third Sunday of Advent, 
however, we light a rose color. The priest will wear rose vest-
ments at Mass. This is Gaudete Sunday. Gaudete means 
“rejoice” in Latin. On the third Sunday of Advent, we’re roughly 
halfway through the season. The Church chooses the midpoint to 
remind us to celebrate in the midst of our anticipation! Whatever 
the color and whatever the day, the Advent wreath is a beautiful 
practice to focus our attention on Christ’s coming at Christmas. 

 
 
 
 

 

October– Month of the Rosary:  The month of the Holy Rosary 
is October and this entire month is dedicated to the Rosary. This 
is a good time to commit to praying the Rosary everyday. The 
Rosary will bring great peace and holiness to your life. It is a  
powerful instrument for conversion. The Rosary is the best  
method of honouring Mary. 
 

 
 
Cathedral Appeal:  Visit the website at www.saintcd.com/appeal 
today or pick up a brochure and pledge form at the back of the 
church. 
 
 

  
 
 
 
October is the month dedicated to the Holy Rosary. This Mari-
an devotion is a great gift given to the Church. Dominican tradi-
tion states that Mary appeared to St. Dominic in 1206 as he was 
praying and fasting to assist him in fighting the Albigensian here-
sy. She gave him the rosary to assist in combating evil and pro-
moting peace. On October 7 we will be celebrating the Feast of 
Our Lady of the Rosary which commemorates the victory of Le-
panto where Christian forces defeated the Ottoman Turks in a 
naval battle. Pope Pius V had asked all of Europe to pray the ro-
sary for victory and it was achieved. This victory eventually led to 
greater peace. Praying the rosary can assist us as we strive to 
live a Christ-centered life. As we meditate on the mysteries we 
are moved to a deeper understanding and love for our Lord. The 
rosary also becomes a prayerful means of achieving peace as 
Our Lady of Fatima promised. It has also served as a powerful 
prayer for families.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Spiritual Reading Bookclub:  Come out and join lively discus-
sions on inspirational books chosen to deepen the Catholic faith.  
Meeting are the last Wednesday of the month, 1:30pm, St. Denis, 
230 Lake St., St. Catharines.  First meeting is September 25th.  
For info phone 905-646-1995. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Regenerate(d) 2019 is a fall conference presented by Branches 
of the Word and sponsored by Branches Catholic Ministries which 
will take place on Saturday, November 23rd, 2019 at the Sco-
tiabank Convention Centre in Niagara Falls, Canada. Regen-
erate(d) 2019 will feature dynamic talks from Catholic speakers 
including Jackie Francois, Matthew Leonard, David Patterson, 
Ante & Roberta Skoko and an opening address from Most Rev. 
Gerard Bergie, Bishop of St. Catharines.  
 
Branches of the Word will be hosting a youth conference 
simultaneously on Saturday, November 23rd with worship 
music led by Chris Bray Band.  
 
Reasons to Attend 

 To grow in your understanding of relevant topics to our Cath-

olic faith 

 To challenge your own doubts and misgivings about Church 

teaching 

 To experience the excitement of your faith in a dynamic set-

ting 

 To be regenerated and allow God to speak to your heart 

 To “Get Connected” with your Catholic family 
We come to be educated. We come to be regenerated. 
 
Features 

 Dynamic Catholic speakers 

 Music ministry team 

 Personal encounter with Christ in the sacraments 

(Celebration of Holy Eucharist as well as the Sacrament of Rec-
onciliation) 

Parish Calendar 
Oct 28th…..  7pm Holy Hour and Confessions cancelled 
Oct 29 & 30….. Weekday Masses cancelled 
Oct 30th…..  Confirmation Class 3:30-5pm 
November……. 
Nov 1st…..  Feast of All Saints.  Masses 9:30am & 7pm 
Nov 1st…..  Visitation of the sick and homebound 
Nov 2nd….  Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed. 
   Confessions 9-2:20am, Mass 9:30am 
Nov 2nd…… Confirmation Retreat 9am-12pm 
Nov 2nd/3rd… 2020 St. Joseph Missals available to purchase 
Nov 3rd….  CWL Memberships are due 
Nov 3rd…..  Move clocks back one hour 
Nov 8th…..  Confirmation Rehearsal 2:15pm in church 
Nov 9th…..  Confirmation 5pm 
Nov 11th…..  Holy Hour Cancelled 
Nov 11th-14th…. Weekday Masses cancelled 
Nov 14th…..  Bingo cancelled 
Nov 14th…… 3-5pm—CWL Bazaar open house for St. Ann 
   School community 
Nov 16th…..  CWL Bazaar 9am-1pm  
Nov 17th….  Special Collection– Deo Gratias 
Nov 24th….  Christ the King 
Nov 23/24…. 2020 Offertory boxes available to pick up 
First Sunday of Advent…...December 1st. 
Youth Ministry Wednesday evenings 6:30-8:30pm. All Youth in 
Grades 5-12 are invited to attend.  
Bingo every Thursday  7pm in the parish hall. All are welcome! 
 
St. Joseph 2020 Missals–  If you would like one for your personal 
use, they will be available to purchase next weekend- $3 each.  If 
you are a lector or musician, please take one at no cost.  
 
World Mission Sunday—Thank you very much for your generous 
contribution to last week’s World Mission Sunday collection. This 

support is a blessing for the Bishops, the Priests, the Sisters, the 
Brothers and the Lay Catechists who depend on this help from the 
Society for the Propagation of the Faith. Please continue to pray for 
those who serve in mission countries so that they may remain 
steadfast in their vocation to bring Christ’s message of love to those 
they serve. 

 
On Saturday, November 
23rd, join Branches 
Catholic Ministries at the 

Scotiabank Convention Centre in Niagara Falls, Ontario as it hosts 
Regenerated 2019 with an urgent theme, “You are Called”.  
Keynote speakers will address the responsibility each of us has to 
discern this and how urgently we must heed the call!  Regenerated 
Youth  will run concurrently for ages 12 to 18. If you are interested 
in purchasing “early bird” tickets  or for more info about these 
conferences visit: branchesoftheword.org or call Branches at 905-
685-7000 
 
Kindergarten Open House and Online Registration 2019:  
November is Kindergarten Registration month across Niagara 
Catholic.  Open House at St. Ann School will be Wed., November 
20th, 2019 from 9am-6pm. 905-892-3942. Online registration is 
available throughout the school year and through the board website 
or by visiting the school.   
 
Welland Knights of Columbus Council #2146 will be celebrating 
their 100th Anniversary in June 2020 and would appreciate it if 
anyone has any photos, memorabilia or stories they could share 
with their Council. Contact Patrick Rothwell, Grand Knight, Council 
#2146 Welland, 905-732-9475. 
 
 
 
Confirmation 2019:  Next  weekend on  Saturday, November 
9th, during the 5pm Mass, our students will receive the 
Sacrament of Confirmation administered by His Excellency 
Most Reverend Gerard Bergie, Bishop of St. Catharines.  
Please remember them and their families in your prayers.   Holy 
Spirit, strengthen our Confirmation candidates with your gifts of 
Wisdom, Fortitude, Understanding, Counsel, Knowledge, Piety, 
Fear of the Lord, and serve as a disciple of Christ.  Grant that they 
may grow into the fullness of the stature of Christ.  Fill them with the 
joy of your presence.  Increase in them the fruit of your Spirit.  Help 
them to experience and trust your dwelling within, so that they can 
count on your guidance today and every day.  Show us the way to 
help one another to become better disciples of  Jesus Christ, 
sharing your love with our world and with each person we meet.  
Come, Holy Spirit! Come.  PLEASE, NO PHOTOGRAPHY 
DURING MASS FOR CONFIRMATION. 
 
November 9th:  The Dedication of the Lateran Basilica. The 
pope is the Bishop of Rome, as well as the head of the Roman 
Catholic Church. St. John Lateran is his cathedral, and its 
prominence derives from that reality. St. John Lateran cathedral 
traces its origins to Emperor Constantine who converted a portion 
of the Laterani family palace into a church, and gave it to Pope 
Sylvester (314–335) as the papal church and residence; St. John 
refers to the two saints in whose honor the church is dedicated, 
John the Baptist and John the Evangelist. It became known as the 
cathedral of the pope, and its facade’s inscription refers to it as “the 
Mother and Head of all Churches, in the City and of the World.” The 
universal celebration of this feast stresses the unity among Roman 
Catholics, as they unite themselves with the chair of Peter. 
 
 
 
“Vincent’s Thrift Store Street Sale and BBQ  
All are invited to attend Vincent’s Thrift Store for its third 
Street Sale and BBQ on Saturday, September 28/2019 from 
10am- 4pm. You can purchase gently used clothing, household 
items, furniture, books, toys, collectables, etc. Great prices, 
great cause! 5970 Lundy’s Lane, Niagara Falls. Want to help? 
Call Andrea at (289)296-3807. Hope to see you there!” 
  
 
Cathedral Appeal: We thank you for prayerfully considering a 
financial contribution to this important project .  Brochures and 
donation envelopes are at the church entrance. Our own parish to 
date has donated $5350.  
 
 
 
First Communion: If your child is attending a public school and will 
be receiving the Sacrament of First Communion this coming school 
year, please phone the office for information regarding registration 
and sacramental preparation.  
 
 
Gethsemane Ministries:  Fire of the Holy Spirit.  Sat., Sept 28th 
9am-6pm, Sun. Sept 29th 9am-5pm.  For ages 16 and up.   $75.  
Praise and worship, bible Teaching, Holy Mass, Confession, 
Healing Prayer and Adoration.  Register online at 
www.gethsemaneministries.com 
 
 
 
Volunteers needed:  Please phone the office soon if you can 
assist with church cleaning, lector, Eucharistic Minister, Youth 
Ministry, Bingo, Seasonal Agricultural ministry, altar serving, music, 
church maintenance (inside and out including gardens). Information 
about these ministries is posted on the parish website 
www.stannfenwick.com.  Church cleaning commitment requires 
about 2 hours ever 4 weeks.   
 
 
Families and children are important to our parish.  Recognizing this, 
Children’s Liturgy will be offered at the Sunday, 9:30am Mass. 
Children in the congregation will be invited up and then dismissed 
to the church hall  where volunteers will share the readings in a 
focussed environment from approved resources adapted for 
children. This process helps them to better understand the gospel 
message and its application to their own lives. This is an act of 
worship. Parents and grandparents can expect the return of their 
children at the offertory as the Liturgy of the Eucharist 
begins.  Intended for children ages 4 -8, this special liturgical 
ministry is dependent on volunteers. If interested, please call the 
parish office.  NOTE:  Those 18+ will need to be screened and 
obtain a police check as part of this ministry’s volunteer training 
protocols 
 
Society of St Vincent de Paul- North of 60:  The St Ann 
Conference of St Vincent de Paul will once again support the 
community of Naujaat (pronounced “now-we-ought”). If you would 
like to contribute to this worthy cause, donations can be placed in 
the St Vincent de Paul box. Please place donations in an envelope 
marked “North of 60”. Cheques should be made out to the Society 
of St Vincent de Paul, Welland Particular Council. If you would like 
a receipt, please provide your name and address.  
 

 
Offence Declarations:  If you are a parish volunteer involved with  
high risk ministries, you are required to submit an Offence 
Declaration form to the diocese each year.  The parish office will 
mail a letter and  forms to you by the end of July.  Please submit 
them to the chancery office as soon as possible.  A stamped, 
addressed envelope is included for your convenience.  Your co-
operation is appreciated.   Also, for all parishioners who 
volunteer in high or low risk ministries, please notify the office of 
any change in your status in order to keep our records up to date.  If 
any parishioner would like to become involved in our parish 
ministries, our website www.stannfenwick.com will provide you 
with information for the many opportunities available.  Or, please 
phone the office.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
A pamphlet is being developed for pastors and Liturgy of the Word for 

Children teams that will be made available in August. 

 

I will be leading a free workshop for Co-ordinators, Leaders and 

volunteers involved in Liturgy of the Word for Children: 

Those registering will have a choice of two dates  

Thursday, August 22, 2019 – 7:00 – 8:30 pm OR 

Saturday, August 24, 2019 - 10:00 – 11:30 am 

This workshop will review the expectations and approved materials for 

Liturgy of the Word for Children, share best practices and techniques for 

engaging children, and practice leading a Q & A type homiletic reflection. 

More information and registration process will be sent out the last week of 

June. 

 
 
 
Youth Ministry—Grades 5-8 and high school students are 
welcome to attend.  Wednesday evenings 6:30-8:30pm. 
Bingo: Thursday Evenings 7pm in parish hall.  All welcome to 
attend. 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! Phone the office if you can assist. 
Children’s Liturgy Leaders 

Children's liturgy is designed to introduce our parish children to the 
Word and allow them to participate fully in the liturgy. Since there is 
involvement with children, a police background and vulnerable 
sector screen are necessary, and these forms are supplied by the 
church. Orientation is provided prior to inclusion on the schedule. 
Please consider being part of our ministry. 

Church Cleaners 
Our parish relies weekly on the generosity of a few very 
hardworking and meticulous volunteers to do church cleaning. We 
are very grateful for the work they do! Because cleaners may be 
exposed to sensitive information and possibly children, a Police 
Vulnerable Sector check is required.  Let us know soon if you would 
like to help out or if you have any questions.  Thank you! 
For more detailed information about these ministries or other 
church ministries, please visit our website: 
www.stannfenwick.com  All volunteers are welcome! 
 
 
Job Responsibilities: Beginning in about February of each year, 
the Coordinator of this program will be responsible for the collection 
of warm clothing (e.g. sweaters, coats, hats, gloves, socks), as well 
as toiletries. The workers will begin arriving in mid March to late 
April, and are seldom equipped for the cooler weather. These items 
can then be distributed to the workers, as needed.  
The Parish Priest and/or Deacon, will schedule  a Spanish Mass 
once a month, from May to November and will communicate this to 
the workers. There will also be a need to organize and set up 
hospitality following the mass, either in the form of coffee and 
snacks or a meal.  
The coordinator may wish to assemble a team of volunteers to 
assist with this.  The coordinator will also liaise with other Ministries 
within the Parish (e.g. Catholic Women’s League, St Vincent de 
Paul, Youth Ministry) in order to increase support for the seasonal 
workers and to assist with the provision of meals following the 
Spanish Mass.   
Skills, Attitudes, Knowledge: The coordinator of this Ministry 
should be active members of the church community, be able to 
maintain confidentiality, and be respectful, compassionate and 
patient. 
Time Commitment: Much of this work will take place beginning in 
February, when the collection of items will begin so that they can be 
distributed to the workers upon their arrival in March.  While the 
majority of the workers leave towards the end of summer, there are 
some who remain here until November.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EVERYDAY STEWARDSHIP - RECOGNIZE GOD IN YOUR 
ORDINARY MOMENTS: Training for the Race  If you were 
going to run a race, wouldn’t you need to train? My wife is not a 
runner, but a few years back, she wanted to participate in a race 
with my youngest son. She embarked on a journey which 
included a healthy diet, exercise, and a lot of running. After 
several months, she was ready. The race came and went but 
what remained was a sense of accomplishment. She would 
have never made it through that event if not for her training. 
When the time came, she was ready. Our life in Christ is a race 
of sorts. It is not a race that starts and stops again and again but 
one that continues from our baptism until eternal life with him 
(hopefully). Even though we never stop the race, we do have 
moments where we need to hydrate, take nourishment, and gain 
strength. That’s what we do at the Mass and in our parish 
community. It is in our parish where we find what we need to 
keep running that race. The problem is that too many assume 
we only are running the race when we are involved with the 
parish. Living out our discipleship in stewardship is not only to 
be done in the Church. In fact, what we do in the Church is to 
prepare us for what we are called to do during all the times we 
are not at Church. We encounter Christ in his Church so that we 
may bring him into a world that needs him. In community, we 
train and take nourishment so that we have any chance of 
running the race every day. Don’t let your stewardship stop at 
the church doors. Outside those doors, the race is on! 

The clergy of the Diocese will gather at the Priests’ plot at 
Victoria Lawn Cemetery, St. Catharines on Saturday, November 
2nd, 2019 at 11am., to remember our deceased brothers and to 
pray as well for all the faithful of the Diocese who have gone to 
their eternal reward.  All parishioners are invited to attend. 

 

 
 
 
 
Please support the Deo Gratias Collection of November 
16/17, 2019. All revenue will go to our Clergy Aid Society. We 
are grateful to God, and to our retired clergy in the Diocese of 
St. Catharines who, from the time of their ordination, have cared 
for us and our spiritual needs. In thanksgiving to God for them 
and their years of faithful service, your generous support of the 
Deo Gratias collection will enable us to care for those who have 
dedicated their lives to caring for us. The revenue from this 
collection does not go into an endowment fund but goes directly 
to the Clergy Aid Society which provides an income for our 
retired clergy. Envelopes are in your offertory boxes or you may 
use a plain envelope.  If donating by cheque, please make it 
payable to “St. Ann Parish.”  Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Saturday, November 23rd, join Branches Catholic 
Ministries at the Scotiabank Convention Centre in Niagara Falls, 
Ontario as it hosts Regenerated 2019 with an urgent theme, 
“You are Called”. Regenerated Youth  will run concurrently for 
ages 12 to 18. For more info about these conferences visit: 
branchesoftheword.org or call Branches at 905-685-7000. 
 
October– Month of the Rosary:  The Rosary will bring great 
peace and holiness to your life. It is a  powerful instrument for 
conversion. The Rosary is the best  method of honouring Mary. 
 
 
 
 
Cathedral Appeal—The momentum continues to build! We 
continue to thank God for the generosity of so many, from both 
within our diocese and outside. Considering a donation to our 
project? There is no better time than now to be a part of this 
beautiful restoration of the Mother Church of our diocese! Visit 
us on the web at www.saintcd.com/appeal today or pick up a 
brochure and pledge form in your church today. 
 
 
Cathedral Appeal Update: www.saintcd.com/appeal.  After 
launching our appeal on the weekend of May 11/12 in our 
parishes, as of August 16, 2019, our appeal has raised 
$337,789.09 in cash donations and $69,439.20 in pledges.  This 
brings our total raised to $407,228.29 or 33.9% of our 
$1,200,000 goal.  We thank God for the wonderful start to our 
restoration project, and we thank you for prayerfully considering 
a financial contribution to this important project so that we can 
keep the momentum building! Our own parish to date has 
donated $5250.  

 

Cathedral Appeal Update (www.saintcd.com/appeal) 

During the summer months, we encourage you to pay a 

personal visit to our Cathedral to see for yourselves the 

wonderful restoration work that is being done in the 

Mother Church of our Diocese. Weekend Masses at the 

Cathedral are Saturday 4:30 pm; Sunday 8:30 am, 10:00 

am, 11:30 am & 7:30 pm; weekdays 12:10 pm. 

 

 
Cathedral Appeal Update (www.saintcd.com/appeal) 
Some parishes are close to reaching, even exceeding their 
fundraising goals. Our own parish _________(indicate your 
progress)_______.  We are very grateful to those who have 
already made a donation. For those who have not yet made a 
donation, we thank you for prayerfully considering a donation. 

 
Cathedral Appeal Update (www.saintcd.com/appeal) During 
the summer months, we encourage you to pay a personal visit to 
our Cathedral to see for yourselves the wonderful restoration 
work that is being done in the Mother Church of our Diocese. 
Weekend Masses  are Saturday 4:30 pm; Sunday 8:30 am, 
10:00 am, 11:30 am & 7:30 pm; weekdays 12:10 pm. Donations 
to date, from our parish total $5, 250. Thank you for your 
generosity! 
 
 
 
A reminder- Our website domain name has changed to the 
 following:  www.stannfenwick.com 
 
 
 
 
Note regarding Offertory envelopes:  A reminder…..please 
do not use envelopes from previous years or envelopes which 
have been assigned to other parishioners.  As many as 15-20 
offertory box numbers can change for parishioners in a year and  
although we can usually find the errors, if we don’t, your 
contribution could be credited to another person.  If you did not 
pick up your offertory box for this year or you would like to use 
envelopes, please phone the office.  If you forgot your envelope, 
there are pink “visitor” envelopes at the church entrance you can 
use—just put your name on it.  Or use a blank envelope and 
include your name.  Visitors to the church are encouraged to 
add their address and phone number for credit.  Thank you! 
 
 
Volunteers needed to assist with church cleaning (worship 
area) approximately every 4-5 weeks.  Training will be provided.  
Please phone the office soon if you can help. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
POINTS TO PONDER FROM NIAGARA FOUNDATION FOR 
CATHOLIC EDUCATION 
 
One in five students goes to school hungry every day. Statistics 
tell us that during the 2017-2018 school year Niagara Catholic 
District School Board had 54 programs across Niagara serving 
over one million meals.  One child in four suffers from some kind 
of vision problem severe enough to impact their learning. Many 
students do not have the financial resources to purchase eye 
glasses. Your support to help students in need would be greatly 
appreciated. In his scripture writings about the Lord’s judgement 
of the nations the apostle St. Matthew tells us about the words of 
Christ when he speaks of feeding the hungry, clothing the 
naked, giving drink to the thirsty and welcoming the stranger. 
Christ says, “Truly I tell you, just as you did it to one of the least 
of these who are my brothers, you did it to me”. The Niagara 
Foundation for Catholic Education is a registered charitable 
foundation and tax receipts are issued. Mailing address, 427 
Rice Road, Welland, Ontario L3C 7C1. Donate on line at 
www.nfce.org  
 
 
Members of the  present Strawberry Fair Committee have 
been organizing this event for the past 13 years.  After 
some careful consideration and thought, we have decided 
to step down and give other members of the church 
community the opportunity to plan and organize this 
event.  We have comprehensive notes on what needs to be 
prepared, purchased and organized for the day.  And you 
can be sure of our support to guide you through the 
process the first year.  Also,  this is an opportunity to add 
your own ideas and venues to the event which has varied 
over the years to a food event from one which also included 
a penny sale and  country market. Although the next fair is 
a year away, we mention this now,  to give you a chance to 
think about it and approach us with any questions.  The 
Strawberry Fair is a long standing tradition in the parish, 
one that we want to see continue for years to come.  We 
have archival material for this yearly event dating back to 
the mid 1990’s!  The committee has thoroughly enjoyed 
bringing this event to the parish over the years; we have 
experienced many good times and laughs running it.  We 
would like to thank everyone for their support and 
assistance. Please consider taking a leadership role next 
year.  Contact the office with any questions or concerns.  
Thank you!   
The following are the main areas of  the days’ events which 
need a lead person to organize and then you would recruit 
other parishioners for help.  

 
Kitchen - oversee breakfast and serving of breakfast, sundaes 
and strawberry shortcake - set up and clean up 
BBQ - oversee the BBQ of lunch and onions - serving lunches 
and drinks - set up and clean up 
Supplies - inventory and purchase of all supplies (can be 
shared by others) 
Bake Table - receive, organize, price and work the bake table - 
set up and clean up 
Finance/budget/advertising - meeting notes, balance budget 
and report on finances of Strawberry Fair - tracking purchases 
and sale of all items 
Strawberries - source out strawberries, order, pick up Sat and 
Sun and deliver to church - organize cleaning team for Saturday 
- set up and clean up 
50/50 -sell tickets the day of event 
Advertising—media notices, flyers church/community 
Children’s Games– we hope our Youth Ministry will continue to 
assist in this area. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Every day in the Niagara Region one in five students goes to 
school hungry. For lunch they often eat pizza scraps from the 
previous night’s supper. Several lack daily essentials like warm 

Sunday, October 27th, 2019 

Catholic Women’s League  
Our CWL Annual Bazaar will take place Nov. 16th., 9am-
1pm.   CONSULT TODAY’S BULLETIN INSERT FOR 
DETAILS ON HOW YOU CAN HELP!  Phone the office if you 
have any questions. New this year…..On Thursday, Nov. 
14th, from 3-5pm,  we invite the parents, children and staff 
of St. Ann School to visit the parish hall for children’s 
games and an opportunity to do some early Christmas 
shopping. Pierogies will also be available for sale.  This is a 
parish and community event and we hope many will 
respond to the invitation. If you can help on the day of the 

bazaar, please sign the sheet at the back of the church. 

Mass for the Deceased:  The Knights of Columbus Councils of 
the Diocese of St. Catharines and the Catholic Women’s League 
of Canada, St. Catharines Diocesan Council will offer a Mass in 
honour of their deceased member on Wednesday, November 
6th, 2019 @ 7pm.  Star of the Sea Parish, 34 Elgin St., St. 
Catharines.  Celebrant:  His Excellency Bishop Gerard Bergie.  
All are welcome.  A social will follow in the parish hall.  
CWL Membership: We would like to INVITE ALL LADIES OF 
OUR PARISH to join or renew as members of our Catholic 
Women's League. Memberships are due as soon as possible for 
the coming year ahead. Please submit your envelope in the 
collection plate at Mass or to the church office no later than the 
end of November as all information and money must be sent to 
our national office. Envelopes are in your offertory boxes 
dated Nov. 3rd, 2019 or you may use a plain envelope. FEES 
ARE $25. Please ensure your FULL MAILING ADDRESS OR 
CHANGE OF ADDRESS is included on your envelope with your 
payment.  If you are joining us from another parish, please 
include that info as well as the year that you joined.  We look 
forward to your active participation in our league!  
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